
Submitter: Janna Pijoan 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

To the Oregon Legislature, 

 

I urge the legislature to oppose this bill, which is an attempt to suppress voting in 

Oregon by making it more difficult, and less convenient for citizens to cast their vote. 

Voting is a civic duty!  Voting-By-Mail has been extraordinarily successful in Oregon, 

and is absolutely safe. Rather than attempting to make voting more difficult, the 

legislature should pass a law to make it illegal NOT to vote! 

 

Please do not go backwards! Please oppose this bill! 


